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Gandhi @ 150 – Concluding Event

The High Commission of India will  be organising the concluding event to mark two
years of celebrations to commemorate the 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi at the
High Commission premises on Sunday, 27 September 2020 at 5 PM. The event will include
talks on Gandhiji as detailed below:

(1) Dr. Varsha Das, former Director, National Gandhi Museum, New Delhi on 
‘Timelessness of Gandhi’

(2) Dr. Jasbir Chawla on ‘Gandhian thoughts in the post COVID-19 World’

2. The event will  also be streamed on virtual platforms details of which will  be shared
shortly. 
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